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March 30th, 2007 

Ms. Ann Cole 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

Please consider this our official request for a name change in order to register 
two DBA names with the commission. We are currently providing service to a 
community in Fort Myers Florida named Sail Harbour under a contract with SH 
Services LLC. We are also using the brand name “HControl” which is owned by 
HControl Corporation. 

We are therefore requesting that our name be changed to “Optical 
Telecommunications, Inc. D/B/A HControl Corporation D/B/A SH Services LLC. 
As per your instructions we are printing and mailing to you 17 labels as follows: 

Optical Telecommunications, Inc. 
D/B/A HControl Corporation 
D/B/A SH Services LLC 

Please feel free to call me if you need any further information or any other 

COMMUNICATIONS, INC. 

Chief Executive Officer 
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5000 SW 75fh Avenue Suite 103 Miami, Florida 33155 

Telephone: 786-787-7777 Fax: 786-888-7778 


